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New Public Works Facilities
McD Concrete has begun with footers and setting wall panels for the retaining walls along the rear of the maintenance building 
and dumpster drop down area. Water has been connected to the site as well. Footings and walls will continue as long as weather 
permits.

Concrete Street Reconstruction Project
Jefferson Contracting started the project on Circlewood Drive between Ridgewood Drive and Heartwood Lane on Monday 
November 6th. They have completed one side with exception of half of the intersection with Valleywood Ct, replacing the street as 
well as the sidewalks and aprons. They made sure to have it all wrapped up and that every resident had driveway access for the 
Thanksgiving Holiday.  They continued the week after Thanksgiving starting on the other side and still plan on being wrapped up 
in the next few weeks.   

Street Repaving Project
Eaton Asphalt has completed the project on Jacqueline Drive, Kimberly Drive, Mitten Drive, and Debbie Lane.

Capital Park Improvements
Beaumont Building Group continues with the Phase II renovation to Cahill Commons with the installation of the seat/retaining wall 
that separates the playground and basketball court. Work will continue as weather permits.

PROGRAMS
Banners
The Honor Banners with the American Flags were taken down for the 
season and will be cleaned and stored until they go back up in early May, 
2024. The (48) Holiday Banners along Dixie Highway and (20) New Charley 
Harper Art inspired banners on Commonwealth Avenue went up in their 
place to be displayed through the Holiday Season and will come down in 
early January, 2024

Playground Inspection
The City of Erlanger Public Works Department has 3 certified playground 
inspectors. In November of each year all 12 parks are thoroughly inspected 
to make sure the equipment is in good safe condition. If any problems are 
found, they are classified from non critical to critical. If a critical issue is 
found, that area of the playset or the whole playset will be closed down until 
repairs are made. Most items that are found are easily fixed at the time of 
the inspection. This year's inspections yielded a few small issues that have 
already been fixed. Team members spent 2 days with a total of 16 man 
hours to complete the inspections. The team members will follow up the 
inspection with a report that is kept on file at the Public Works Department.

Weather Warriors 
The Public Works Department has began setting up all of the large Dump 
Trucks for snow operations. All other equipment has been tested to make 
sure its operational and will be installed at the first indication of a weather 
event. 
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